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NEW YORK INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY m Office of Campus Life

Tel 516 686 7635
Fax 516 686 1416

April 8, 2008

Marianne DeMarco

Dear Marianne:

On behalf of New York Institute of Technology, it is my pleasure to inform you that you have
been selected to receive the Deans Award for Excellence Award in Instructional Technology for
2008. This is awarded is conferred by the Dean of School of Education upon graduate of the
Instructional Technology Program who has superior accomplishments in teaching, scholarship,

and the integration of technology in instruction. You are receiving this for the Old Westbury
Campus.

Your selection as an award recipient is an indication of the superior nature of your collegiate
achievements at the New York Institute of Technology and is an honor of which you may be
justifiably proud. | extend my warmest congratulations!

Your award will be presented to you at your Academic School’s Recognition Ceremony on
Sunday, May 18th.

| look forward to seeing you and your family on May 18",

Sincerely,
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Michael Burnett
Associate Dean

Office of Campus Life
Commencement Executive Committee

P.S. Your name as shown above will appear on your award. If it is not correct, please email me
at mburnett@nyit.edu by no later than May 9, 2008 so that we may make the necessary
changes.
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